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 I am a four generation citizen of this amazing state. I am proud that there is a school 

in Medford named after my grandfather  EH Hedrick, born in Drain Oregon. This is 

my first letter written on behalf of any law that the state of Oregon is considering. I am 

currently keeping a close eye on any Oregon federal or state legislator who is 

proposing any bill that aligns with the ultra conservative philosophies of our current 

administration. A mail in ballot allows for numerous citizens who require easy access 

and privacy to vote. What would be next if our ultra republican conservatives succeed 

in this effort? Will they be supporting the DOGE Musk work of eliminating Social 

Security or eliminating veteran benefits? I say no. Do not vote to eliminate the right of 

Oregon voters to mail in their ballots.  


